
 

Memorandum 
To: ACL Board                         Date: April 13, 2020 

From: Megan Shamp 

Memo #: 2020-20 

Topic: April committee/commission changes 

 
Recommendation:   To appoint Mary Hannon and Fern Tribbey as Co-Chairs of the 
Recreation Commission, to appoint Steve Borst to the Strategic/Long Range Planning 
commission; and to accept the resignation of Pauline Curtiss from the Golf Commission. 
  



12.1 Open 
Discussion 

About COVID-
19 

  



13.1 CAMP 
Update 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Plan on a Page: High Performing Operations and Management – 

To operate at full efficiency and effectiveness for the benefit of the 

Association 
 

 


